7 IMississippi
i Chemical
‘hCorporation

J. R. Hughes

District Drilling Supt.

Union 0il Company of California
P O Box 671

Midland, Texas 79702

Re:

Noar Mr unghnc-
lr, Hugnheg:

February 14, 1978

Laguna Deep Unit
Federal {1

Sec. 35, T19S, R33E
Lea County, NM

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that

Mississippi Chemical Corporation will offer no objection

to the above mentioned oil well.

Sincerely,

MISSISSIPPI CHEMICAL CORPORATION

>/ ] ///E(L §
J. R “Walls
General Manager

JRW :md

Box 101 - Carisbad, New Mexico 88220 Phone(505)887-5591



